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Remember that this Bi-Monthly Newsletter goes to press the 15th of February, April, June, August, October, and December.  Our News magazine has lots of useful 
information, including upcoming Car Shows and Cruise-ins, Club contact information and technical articles. From time to time information becomes outdated. If you 
see an error, please let us know 
 

Our purpose is to inform our membership about, club meetings, club activities, Classic Car events and articles of interest to Ford Thunderbird owners.  Articles may be 
reproduced with the permission of the author.  The views and opinions expressed in Thunderbird News are those of the named author and do not necessarily reflect 
the opinions of the Editor, The Board of Directors of the Classic Thunderbird Club of South Florida or those of the membership. 

Editor’s Message 
Greetings Classic Thunderbird Club Members! 
 
What a kick-off to summer! Our annual Club Brunch to celebrate Ford Thunderbird Appreciation Day was held on Sunday May 21

st
 at The 94

th
 Aero 

Squadron at Miami International Airport. The weather was great and we were able to park our Club Cars “corral style” on the lawn near the 
pavilion where we had our party. We had a large turn-out; the food was great and the company fabulous. We were able to catch up with everyone 
in a leisurely fashion as we had the afternoon to ourselves. The Thunderbirds were the center of attention at a restaurant known for its Aeronautic 
theme. They are Thunder Birds after-all! 
  
Recently I had a nice conversation with Brian Carron the president of CTCI, the Classic Thunderbird Club International about lots of things 
happening for Thunderbird lovers this year. Among them the Thunderbird Reunion in Dearborn at the Ford Headquarters in August; 22

nd
- 27

th
 (see 

the ITC flyer in this issue) and the CTCI Convention in the Villages October; 24
th

 -29th (see the CTCI flyer in this issue). The CTCI Convention in the 
Villages is within driving distance for us and I know Jeff is putting out “feelers” to see if some CTCSFL members want to go as  a group. If you are 
interested in volunteering to help with this event, contact Ralph Cowell of the Central Florida T Birds Club. I am sure he would appreciate it!  
 
So, as I am unpacking my Library of Car Literature, since we moved, I thought it would be a good time to 
look over my collection of the Early Bird, the CTCI Club News Magazine. I have issues from the 70s to 
present, many complete years, but the crown jewels are 1969 issues! It’s interesting to see how primitive 
they look, 24 pages in plain paper, New Times Roman Font, black and white pictures, and a soft cardboard 
monochrome cover. It is a far cry from today’s modern 65 pages in full color on glossy photo-grade paper! 
The content hasn’t changed much, but I was surprised to read Biographies. This person, a “Board 
Director”, wanted more technical articles and less “socializing” news, because he believed it was the 
reason issues were going out late. The Editor, Roger Neiss reported, to his credit, both sides of the 
argument. Then President Peter Shields stated CTCI is foremost, a Social Group made up of people who 
love Thunderbirds. “ CTCI is perhaps unique in its structure in that the membership leans toward the 
social side” Further,  “Remove this side and we alienate many more readers than we do by leaving it in”.  
It was and still is a good way to think of our Clubs.  By the way, I was amazed at the wealth of technical 
articles in the issues over the years, especially the “hot-rodding“ features. Lastly one issue remains the 
most discussed, How to keep out T-Birds from running hot!   
 
Enjoy your Summer! We will be going to Dearborn for the Thunderbird Reunion and also to re-visit the 
Gilmore Museum out by Kalamazoo. Probably going to the fabulous Michigan Wine country nearby, but 
that might be too much “socializing”, LOL. A prior family commitment will prevent us from attending the 
CTCI Regional at the Villages, I already wish I could send my “Clone”, I am sure it will be “Party-Village’s 
Style!   
 
Don’t forget to support the advertisers that support us!  
Happy Birding, 

Ed Raabe 

 
 
   

Newsletter Advertising 
Annual Rates 
 
 ALL ARE FULL COLOR! 

Full Page - $ 600.00  
1/2 Page - $ 375.00   
1/4 Page - $ 220.00      
Card size - $   95.00 [Non-Members] 
Card size - $   50.00 [Club members] 

Editor’s Corner 
Classic Thunderbird Club of South Florida 

CTCI Chapter #114 

ITC South East District Chapter 
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20925 SW 238th Street  

Homestead, FL 33031-1053 
Phone: 305-467-8196 

   

emails@thunderbirdclubsouthflorida.com  
www.TBirdFL.com 

www.facebook.com/ThunderbirdClubSouthFLorida 
www.instagram.com/tbirdflorida  

 
CTCI Chapter #114 

ITC South East District Chapter 
 

FOUNDED 1998 BY 

 
 

FELIPE COS 
October 15, 1936 – January 11, 2015 

 
 

PAST PRESIDENTS 
Felipe Cos - 1998 - 1999 

Ken Lemming - 2000 
Felix Hernandez - 2001 

Norm Gabe - 2002 
Andre Fournier – 2003 -2004 

Connie Danluck - 2005 

Ed Brown - 2006-2007 
Connie Danluck - 2008 

Ed Brown - 2009 
Daisy Hernandez - 2010-2011 

Peter Klein - 2012-2013 
Ed Raabe - 2014-2015 

Oscar Castro - 2016-2017 
Paul Werner - 2018-2019 

Richard Manso – 2020-2022 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS & OFFICERS 
 

PRESIDENT 
Jeff Luxenberg 

 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Leo Saladino 

SECRETARY 
Gail Corenblum 

 

TREASURER 
Oscar Castro 

 

IMMEDIATE PAST 

PRESIDENT 
Richard Manso 

 
INTERNET DIRECTOR 

Oscar Castro 
 

DIRECTORS AT LARGE 

Oscar Castro 
Stuart Corenblum 

Paul Werner 
Ely Barry 

Maria Peraza Toledo 

 
NEWSLETTER EDITOR & DIRECTOR 

Ed Raabe 

 
NEWSLETTER EDITOR & DIRECTOR EMERITUS 

Felipe Cos 

Ed Raabe 
Ricardo Lara Aguilar 

 
EVENTS & PROMOTIONS DIRECTOR 

Oscar Castro 
[Help Wanted - Apply Within] 

 

ABOUT THE CLUB 

We are a social group of dedicated individuals with 
interest in ownership and enjoyment of Ford Thunderbird 
cars and of all Antique Automobiles. We meet each month 
for dinner, car shows and activities with our membership 
from West Palm Beach to the Florida Keys. Our club is 
family oriented in its activities and sponsors a scholarship 
fund for McPherson College (The only accredited 
university in the United States with a major in Automobile 
Restoration). Our aim is to bring together owners and non-
owners of the Thunderbird in a social activity to encourage 
and promote the admiration, care and maintenance of the 
"Classic Thunderbirds"; and Antique Cars in general. We 
hope to provide an outlet for people to discover the 
uniqueness of the features and styling of the Ford 
Thunderbirds and exchange knowledge with each other 
about them and other Antique Automobiles. 
 

CLUB 

    
 
We encourage participation on our Facebook page and Instagram pages. Send 
Posts about everything Thunderbird related, and we will enjoy other “car stuff 
too, like Museum Visits, Car shows and Cruise ins you attend. And other stuff you 
think we T-Bird lovers would like. Just keep it as clean as your T-Bird on “Detail 
Day”!  

  

mailto:emails@thunderbirdclubsouthflorida.com
http://www.tbirdfl.com/
http://www.facebook.com/ThunderbirdClubSouthFLorida
http://www.instagram.com/tbirdflorida
http://www.thunderbirdclubsouthflorida.com/McPherson-College.htm
http://www.tbirdfl.com/Schedule.htm
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CLASSIC THUNDERBIRD CLUB OF SOUTH FLORIDA MEMBERSHIP 
 

All you need to join the Club is a Love of the Thunderbird or Antique Cars 
No need to own a T-Bird or even an Antique Car to apply for membership! 

 

MEMBERSHIP INCLUDES 
Free Bi-Monthly Newsletter 

Free Gratuities at our Monthly Dinner Meetings 

Free or Subsidized Activities 
Access to the vast car-related knowledge base amongst our members 

A whole bunch of other stuff 

And one more thing, all the Fun and Fellowship you can handle! 

 

PARTIAL SAMPLING OF SOME OF OUR CLUB ACTIVITIES 
ALL OF OUR ACTIVITIES ARE EITHER FREE OR SUBSIDIZED BY THE CLUB FOR THE MEMBERS 

Annual Paella Dinner 
Annual Club OPEN Car Show 

Monthly Membership Dinner Meetings 
Bi-Monthly “Thunderbird News” Newsletter 

Yearly July 4th BBQ Picnic 
Yearly Sunday Brunch 

Road Trips 
Annual Holiday Party 

 
Annual Dues $50 

www.tbirdfl.com/Membership.htm 

TO BECOME A MEMBER 
 

MONTHLY CLUB MEETINGS 

 
 

  

http://www.tbirdfl.com/Membership.htm
http://www.tbirdfl.com/Club-Meetings.htm
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Classic Thunderbird Club International 
CTCI 

 
We encourage New Club Members to join CTCI (www.ctci.org) as soon as possible 
and Current Members, to keep your CTCI membership up to date. 

 
Felipe Cos founded our CTCI Chapter, #114 for South Florida in November 1998. 
Since then our club has hosted a CTCI International Convention in 2004 and grown to 
include over 50-member families. 
 
Look at the benefits of membership. A lot of members have saved a lot of time and 

money by visiting Gil’s Garage, hosted by Gil Baumgartner CTCI Authenticity Chairman and ‘Thunderbird Guru’.  The Early Bird Club 
magazine is full of great articles and Club stories!  
 
 

MEMBERSHIP 

Membership in CTCI is composed of people from all walks of life who are interested in the design and artistic merits of the Classic 
1955, 1956 and 1957 Ford Thunderbird. Unlike ordinary pieces of art, automobiles are also functional and ownership can bring 
personal satisfaction over a broad spectrum of experiences. 
 
Whether you purchased the car to restore, show or just to drive, the camaraderie of association with other people with the same 
interests is a great experience. CTCI can assist our members derive greater satisfaction from the cars within their particular area of 
interest. 
 
Ford called the T-Bird “The personal” car and it really is, because there are many ways to enjoy it aside from just looking at it. Very 
careful and critical “looking at it” is called a “Concours” (car show) and some of our members enjoy that part of it. Others enjoy the 
“restoration” process, making a beautiful car out of a derelict. Still others enjoy operating and maintaining the car so that they can 
safely use the car on tours and other social outings. Some of our members are interested in “Resto-rods”. This is a car that looks 
completely “Stock” on the outside but has a completely modern drive train installed. 
 
To others, they enjoy the look and feel of a truly unique car of the 50’s. CTCI is an organization that has grown because of the 
interest in the cars—and the friendships that develop keep bringing our members together. Whatever your personal interest in 

MEMBERSHIP Thunderbirds is, CTCI is here to help you realize that goal.  Click to Become a Member Today! 

 

 
 

 

http://www.ctci.org/
https://www.ctci.org/membership/
https://www.ctci.org/membership/
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International Thunderbird Club 
ITC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Classic Thunderbird Club of South Florida is a 
Chapter Member of the Classic Thunderbird Club 
International (CTCI) and of the International 
Thunderbird Club (ITC). 
 
We are proud to be associated with these two fine 
organizations!  Between them, they provide a vast 
selection of resources to help you with your early birds 
and all the ones after! 
 

Plan to attend one of their Annual Conventions! 
 

New Members, please join these Great Clubs! 

 
 
 
 

 
  

 

ITC The International 
Thunderbird Club 

 
The International Thunderbird Club (ITC) 

is open to all 1955 to 2005 Thunderbird owners and enthusiasts along 
with other T-Bird club organizations. Numerous ITC members, including 
me, belong to CTCI and VTCI.    
 
ITC encourages all clubs to join the other clubs to help support the 
Thunderbird, share ideas, T-Birds, and technical advice. ITC has one of the 
largest Thunderbird Facebook pages in the world with over 4,400 T-Bird 
Facebook members posting daily from around the world.  
 
Numerous CTCI and VTCI chapters have joined ITC.  Last year the ITC/VTCI 
chapter, Hoosier Vintage Thunderbird Club, hosted the ITC chapter. This 
year the convention will be hosted by ITC/CTCI chapter Buffalo 
Thunderbird Club. ITC/CTCI chapter Pitt Birds Thunderbird Club has stated 
that they are happy with the support ITC’s provides them. ITC/VTCI Water 
Wonderland Thunderbird Club from Michigan has stated they are also 
pleased with ITC’s support and never have received support from VTCI. 
 
ITC is very proud of the number of clubs that have joined ITC.  Recently 
three new chapters have joined ITC La Louisiane Thunderbird Club, 
Louisiana; Classic Thunderbird Club of Central Ohio; and Central Alabama 
Thunderbird Club with a few more chapters being they have organized.  
 
The benefit of becoming an ITC chapter is the additional exposure to the 
T-Bird world. Chapters have stated, grown as a result of their ITC 
relationship. ITC promotes its chapters by listing their major events in the 
ITC Script magazine and on the ITC website. ITC also promotes chapters 
events and members on ITC Facebook. ITC has Technical Advisors for all T-
Birds, Marvin Hill, Hill Automotive, is one of the technical advisors for the 
1955-57 T-Bird. Steven Legal is Technical Advisor for the 20-05 Retro Birds.  
  
ITC is sponsored by most of the Thunderbird vendors including 
Thunderbird Specialists for 2002-05 Retro-birds. 
 
There is no charge to become an ITC chapter. Three ITC members are 
required for approval with a total of six by the end of the year. If you are 
not satisfied with being an ITC chapter, you can simply request to end the 
chapter relationship. 
 
As president of the International Thunderbird Club, I encourage some of 
your members to join ITC and become an ITC chapter. Feel free to email or 
call me anytime if you have any questions. 
 
Gerard (Bart) Bartasavich President 
International Thunderbird Club 
P O Box 24041 
Pepper Pike, OH  44124 
 (216) 375-2808 
gebart@ameritech.net 
www.intl-thunderbirdclub.com 

 

https://www.intl-thunderbirdclub.com/member-benefits/
mailto:gebart@ameritech.net
http://www.intl-thunderbirdclub.com/


8  
 

 

MISCELLANEOUS PHOTOS – ANY SUBJECT – SUBMITTED BY OUR MEMBERS 

 
 
 
 
 

  

PLEASE SUBMIT 
YOUR PERSONAL PHOTOS COVERING ANY SUBJECT 

FOR INCLUSION ON THE NEXT NEWSLETTER 

 

A NEW GENERATION OF ANTIQUE CAR RESTORERS COMING UP! 

ED AND ARLENE’S 

GRANDSON CONNOR 

WORKING ON HIS RIDE 

BEFORE HEADING OUT TO 

THE CAR SHOW! 

CAR SHOW DAY!  PULLING 

INTO THE PARKING SPOT! 
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http://www.larrystbird.com
http://www.wilsontbird.com
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Where’s Waldo? 
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Where’s Waldo? 
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Wouldn’t you like to know who they were… 
 

…well, don’t ask, Fuhgeddaboudit! 
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I agree! 
I’m looking, 
I’m looking! 
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 …and just when you 

thought you could not 
eat a single byte more… 
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…and entire room just full of wall-
to-wall desserts… 

…and some soothing live music to 
help you digest it all! 

…and a coffee and cappuccino 
station… 
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http://www.premieraerospace.com/
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http://thewheelsmith.net/
http://www.classictbird.com
https://primetuneauto.com/
mailto:tulobird@aol.com
http://www.hillsresto.com
mailto:djelvisevents@gmail.com?subject=Contact Form for DJ Elvis
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TRATTORIA PAMPERED CHEF – CLASSIC ITALIAN CUISINE 
 

 
 

Trattoria Pampered Chef began in Coconut Grove in 1989. The owner then brought it to Miami Lakes back in 1995. He 
created this restaurant to provide good quality food, services, and hospitality. This family business exists to make 
everybody happy and feel like home. The owner, Ghobrial, has a wide variety of excellent experience about Italian food. 
He not only was a chef in Rome from 1974 to 1984, he also worked for long time as a chef in different European 
Countries. 
 
Trattoria Pampered Chef is an Italian restaurant which provides perfect and authentic Italian food. We provide healthy 
and nutritious food such as whole-wheat pasta, vegetarian food, vegan food, and gluten free food for those with 
allergies. The restaurant guaranties a special quite environment, so you can sit and enjoy your food and time, with live 
music on the weekends. We also have a beautiful patio with an amazing view where you can enjoy your time with your 
family. 
 
You can reserve our dining room for your special events or occasions where we will take care of you and provide you 
with excellent service and fresh food. We can also provide the facility for private events such as meetings, or classes. We 
have included several testimonials from satisfied and returning clients. 
 
If you like to celebrate your event at home or any other place, we can cater it, wherever it may be. Trattoria Pampered 
Chef provides specular food catering for corporations and institutes such as Caterpillar, University of Miami, New 
Generation Computing, St. Tomas University, Florida National University, Our Lady of the Lakes, Panalpina Company, 
Palmetto Hospital, and many others. 
 

           
 

http://www.trattoriapamperedchefs.com/
http://www.trattoriapamperedchefs.com/
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Greetings and Salutations Fellow Club Members,  
 
Happy Father’s day to all our members!  In the month of May we had our annual brunch, it was really Fun!  
We had a great turnout; the venue was 94th Aero Squadron 
Restaurant. 
 
Our Next planned event is our July 4th picnic. Please make sure 
you RSVP before registration closes on June 19. 
 
At the last meeting we talked about planning a day trip to the 
Upper Keys.  There is also A Thunderbird reunion August 22, 
through August 27.  I am not sure if this is too much of a stretch 
for most of the members, but I wanted to make sure everyone is 
aware it’s happening.  On July 15, There will be a car show in 

Pompano, 
1103 Federal 
Highway., this 
not our club 
event but we 
have been 
invited to 

participate.  
We also spoke 
about a club trip on the Jungle Queen in Fort Lauderdale.  
And finally the CTCI convention will be help near the Villages 
in northern Florida.  Prior registration is required to Attend. 
 
We have a pretty nice slate of events although it’s the dog 
days of summer. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hope to see everyone at the July 4th BBQ. 
 
Be well my T -Bird family,  

Jeff Luxenberg 
Club President 
516-655-3672 
jeffluxenberg@aol.com 

 
  

mailto:jeffluxenberg@aol.com
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Sheppard Ed 17 7 

Torres Albert 18 7 

Mayer Patrick 19 7 

Fernandez Patricia 24 7 

Sanchez Astrid 27 7 

Firestone Leslie 1 8 

Sanchez Manolo 4 8 

Zimet Suellen 5 8 

Canal Jose 6 8 

Hagood Bridget 16 8 

Ulloa Sandra 20 8 

Puerto Amparo 22 8 
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http://www.tbirdhq.com
https://aautotech.com/
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All of us here are the Classic Thunderbird Club of South Florida sincerely Thank You and appreciate your 
support and the support we have received from the car community by attending our OPEN car show (all Years, 
Makes and Models) for the past 21 years!  Unfortunately, there was a change of ownership in the FARA 
organization, which gave us the access to the track. The new owners still have not responded to our multiple 
efforts to contact them and without their OK, we cannot use the track for the show.  Since we have only 20 
days left to plan, advertise and pull the show together, a decision was just made to postpone the show until 
next year, which will give us time to find another venue by the scheduled show date of Sunday January 28, 
2024. It won’t be easy to find a spot large enough to fit the 200 plus cars we get every year, but we are 
certainly going to try and we hope that when we do, you will be there to support us at the new location!   
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[THERE WAS NO MEETING IN MAY, IT WAS REPLACED BY THE BRUNCH] 

 
WE HAD A GREAT TIME AT THE JUNE MEETING – EVEN HELD A SPECIAL CONTEST (see below) 
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OUR OWN VIOLINIST! 

OUR GLEE CLUB! 
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“MOST WEIRDEST FACE IN THE MEETING!” CONTEST 
 [RESULTS WERE VERY CLOSE – TABULATED TO THE ONE HUNDRED THOUSAND FRACTION OF A POINT] 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIRD RUNNER UP 

SECOND RUNNER UP 

FIRST RUNNER UP 

WINNER!! 
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http://www.piniinsurance.com


42  
 

 

 
The Villages, Florida 

“Thunder Road leads to Florida’s Friendliest Home Town” 
 

Register online:  2023 CONVENTION REGISTRATION 

The Central Florida Classic Thunderbird Club is now centrally located in The Villages, and welcomes all Thunderbirds to 
come and enjoy “Florida’s Friendliest Home Town” at the Brownwood Hotel, Spa and Convention Center. 

 
Entertainment events planned include: 

 Guided Trolley tours of The Villages’ extensive campus-experience it all 

 Free, different and live entertainment every night on all three town squares 

 Cruise the town squares nightly in your Thunderbird; meet the Villagers 

 Return to the 50’s party with The Villages top rock & roll group 

 Welcome Dinner at Wolfgang Puck’s fabulous restaurant 
Other Events: 

 Concours Judges training and Judging 

 Driving tour to National Parts Depot warehouse with 200 + classic car collection, some never registered 

 Driving Tour to Don Garlit’s Museum of Drag Racing and Early Ford Collection 

 Coach Tour to Mount Dora – Street of Dreams, Dora Canal boat tour, restaurants, and shopping 

 Coach Tour to Orlando – Dezerland Park – Cars of the Stars & International auto collections 

  
Hotel Reservations can be made now at the Brownwood Hotel 
Group Direct Booking Link – No login/Attendee Code needed: 

Reservation link: https://reservations.travelclick.com/110411?groupID=3721196 
or 

Guests can call the hotel at 352.626.1246, press 1 for reservations. 

https://www.ctci.org/latest-events/2023-regional-convention/
https://reservations.travelclick.com/110411?groupID=3721196
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First ever event of this type!  THUNDERBIRD REUNION - Ford World Headquarters1 
 

Reunion will take place in Dearborn, MI, on August 22-27, 2023. 
 
This is an ALL T-Bird Show at Ford World Headquarters, Saturday, August 26, 2023.  All T-Birds and clubs welcomed.  
During the weeklong event, there will be many fun activities in the many venues in the area including rides on the 1928 
Ford Tri-Motor plane.   
 
Host hotel, DoubleTree Detroit/Dearborn, (313) 336-3340 discount rate $139 includes full breakfast buffet.  Mention 
“Thunderbird Reunion” for room discount. Info:  https://intl-thunderbirdclub.com 
 

If you are interested in attending, one of our members, Steve Wishnick will be driving his car 
up and is willing to coordinate with other so that they can travel together for support. 
 
This is not a Club event; we are just passing on the information to help the ITC with what promises to be a great event! 
 
REUNION Questions? 
Gerard (Bart) Bartasavich, President, International Thunderbird Club (ITC) gebart@ameritech.net (216) 375-2808 
 
ROAD TRIP Questions? 
Steve Wishnick ourspace@ptd.net 
THANK YOU Steve for your help and efforts in getting a group together! 
 
CLICK ON EACH DOCUMENT BELOW FOR DETAILS 
REUNION-Information 
2023-Thunderbird-Reunion-Registration-and-Flyer-Combination 
ITC-Sponsor-Letter 
  

https://intl-thunderbirdclub.com/
mailto:gebart@ameritech.net
mailto:ourspace@ptd.net
http://www.tbirdfl.com/images/REUNION-Information.pdf
http://www.tbirdfl.com/images/2023-Thunderbird-Reunion-Registration-and-Flyer-Combination.pdf
http://www.tbirdfl.com/images/ITC-Sponsor-Letter.pdf


47  
 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 
  

http://www.jctaylor.com
http://www.tbirdfl.com
https://advisor.morganstanley.com/peter.klein
http://www.doralprinting.com


48  
 

 

  

 

           
 
 
 

http://www.cobrajoeproductions.com
http://www.southdadecarshows.com
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ONLINE CAR SHOW INFORMATION 
 

 

 
www.benefitcarshows.com 

 

 
www.flacarshows.com 

 

 

 
www.cruisinsouthflorida.com 

 

 
www.cobrajoeproductions.com 

 

 
www.facebook.com/RussGEvents/ 

 

 

 

MEMBER RECOMMENDATIONS 
 

WE ARE FREQUENTLY ASKED FOR RECOMMENDATIONS ON WHERE TO GO TO GET YOUR CAR SERVICED. 
WE HAVE COMPILED A LIST BASED ON INDIVIDUAL RECOMMENDATIONS FROM OUR MEMBERS.  THEY HAVE SUBMITTED THESE NAMES 
BASED ON THEIR INDIVIDUAL EXPERIENCES AND LEVEL OF SATISFACTION WHEN THEY HAVE DEALT WITH THESE SHOPS.  THE 
THUNDERBIRD CLUB DOES NOT ENDORSE OR RECOMMEND THESE SHOPS AND IT CAN’T GUARANTEE YOUR SATISFACTION WHEN 
DEALING WITH THEM.  WE ARE SIMPLY PROVIDING THIS LIST FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE AND TO CUT DOWN ON THE NUMBER OF EMAILS 
WE RECEIVE.  USE YOUR GOOD JUDGMENT WHEN DEALING WITH ANY OF THE SHOPS AND MAKE YOUR OWN DECISION. 

 

MEMBERS – PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR RECOMMENDATIONS TO emails@thunderclubsouthflorida.com 

 

 
CLICK ON THE GRAPHIC TO VIEW LIST ONLINE 

  

http://www.benefitcarshows.com/
http://www.flacarshows.com/
http://www.cruisinsouthflorida.com/
http://www.cobrajoeproductions.com/
http://www.facebook.com/RussGEvents/
mailto:emails@thunderclubsouthflorida.com
http://www.tbirdfl.com/POPUP-WIND_Member-Recomendations.htm
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Many heartfelt Thanks! 
To All the Advertisers who support our Newsletter 

Please Support Our Advertisers 
When purchasing Parts & Service - Remember to mention that you saw their Ad in our 

Thunderbird Newsletter! 
 

Members! 
ALWAYS CHECK OUR SCHEDULE FOR THE LATEST ON ALL OUR EVENTS 

 
YOU CAN ALSO CHECK OUR WEBSITE CALENDAR PAGE 

IT CONTAINS MANY ACTIVITIES OF THINGS GOING ON AROUND TOWN. 
THESE ARE SUBMITTED BY OTHERS AND ARE   NOT NECESSARILY SPONSORED BY THE CLUB 

 
REGULAR MONTHLY MEETINGS 

 

Remember - our monthly club meetings are held the SECOND Wednesday of each month (except May and December) at The 
Trattoria Pampered Chef, 7347 Miami Lakes Dr. Miami Lakes FL 33014, and our Host is Gabriel Nash.  Always check 
www.tbirdfl.com/Calendar.htm for any last minute schedule changes! 

 
Please visit our webpage www.TBirdFL.com for announcements on coming events, details about the club, everything else you ever 
wanted to know about the Classic Thunderbird Club of South Florida but were afraid to ask! 
 

FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM PAGES 
 

We also have our Facebook and an Instagram pages! 
Please LIKE and FOLLOW us on both platforms! 

www.facebook.com/ThunderbirdClubSouthFLorida -   www.instagram.com/tbirdflorida  

We encourage participation on our Facebook page and Instagram pages. Send Posts about everything Thunderbird related, and we 
will enjoy other “car stuff too, like Museum Visits, Car shows and Cruise ins you attend. And other stuff you think we T-Bird lovers 
would like. Just keep it as clean as your T-Bird on “Detail Day”!

 

http://www.tbirdfl.com/Calendar.htm
http://www.tbirdfl.com/Calendar.htm
http://www.tbirdfl.com/
http://www.facebook.com/ThunderbirdClubSouthFLorida
http://www.instagram.com/tbirdflorida
http://www.tbirdfl.com/Schedule.htm
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https://bullseyepowdercoating.com/
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http://www.npdlink.com

